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August 31, 2012

Dear Members of the General Assembly:

Pursuant to the requirements of Proviso 26.19, the South Carolina Department of Social Services
submits its status report on the Child Support Enforcement System.

The Department and its staff are appreciative of the continuing support provided by the General
Assembly for this crucial project.

Should you have any questions, please contact William Bray, Director of Governmental A ffairs
at (803) 898-7225.

SinEerely, ; ;

Lillian B. Koller, J.D.
State Director
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